
 
 
 SPARROW’S NEST 

10 Two Crossing Road 
Tsuut’ina AB T3T 0C6 

OFFICE CLOSURE 

Please be advised that CERC and GWP who are 
located at the Sparrow’s Nest Building will be closed 
on December 18 from Noon until 8:00 AM on 
December 19 for our Christmas Staff Luncheon.  

All calls and emails will be returned on the 19th.  

Thank you 


